
ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINEVICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE,
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US.

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions
to work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us”
page on our website at vgcx.com/contact/work-for-us/
and send your resume to greatpeoplework@vgcx.com.

THANK YOU WH IT EHORSE STAR

MESSAGE FROM THE
PRESIDENT & CEO

John McConnell

President & CEO
Victoria Gold Corp
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The Eagle Gold Mine is situated within Victoria

Gold’s Property, located approximately 375

kilometres north ofWhitehorse and 85 kilometres

north, northeast of the Village of Mayo within the

traditional territory of the First Nation of Na-Cho

Nyak Dun. The property is accessible by road

year-round and is connected to Yukon Energy

Corp.’s electrical grid. The mine is a significant

contributor to the Yukon economy employing

350-400 people.

On behalf of the Victoria Gold team, we extend our sincere
appreciation to Michele, Melanie, Jim, Judy, Vince and
the entire Whitehorse Star crew for their decades of
dedication in upholding independent print in the territory.

Publishing for 124 consecutive years is an unparalleled
accomplishment in Canada.

Locally-produced stories and photos are so important to our
shared Yukon identity and we will not only miss the daily
news coverage, we will miss seeing our children and our
loved ones grace the paper’s cover whether in their dance
recitals, their science fairs or their sports events.

Each and every week since early October 2018, Victoria
Gold has been proud to feature the stories of our employees
and our achievements at the Eagle Gold Mine alongside our
commitment to the community and to our valued partners.

Since that time, we have produced over 280 unique, full
page, full colour features in Friday’s paper with the goal to
support local and share how the Eagle Gold Mine benefits
the territory beyond the production of gold.

We wish the owners and staff every success in their future
endeavours and thank them again for their hard work.


